
  

Date: 20/10/2024 

Notice 

Dear Students, 

Welcome Back 

I hope you all enjoyed a refreshing Puja holiday! As you return, this is to remind 

that the Odd Semester End Examinations are tentatively scheduled for the 3rd week 

of December 2024. With limited time left, it is crucial to dedicate quality time to 

your studies and avoid last-minute preparations. Ensure you catch up on any pending 

assignments, practical, and other coursework. 

 

Please note that the filling out of examination forms will begin on November 16th. 

To be eligible to fill out the examination form, you must have at least 75% 

attendance. Failure to meet this requirement will result in ineligibility for the exams. 

 

Ensure that all dues related to the college are cleared on or before October 30. This 

is vital for your smooth participation in the upcoming exams. 

 

 

 


